
Interoffice Memo



Memo

Date:
07/08/02

From:
TAMMY_M

RE:
DSM1 Add in gate

On 04 July DSM1 was turned south due to a malfunctioning add in valve.  The valve was clogged and would not back flush.  Because of the holiday, there was no one available to come in for a dewatering and repair.  In the interest of fish safety, it was decided that it would be best to turn the DSM south instead of fighting the fluctuating water levels all weekend.  

The DSM was back in service at 0830 on 08 July.
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